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McNab Elementary  

SAF Minutes 1/29/19  

  

Meeting was called to order at 2:37 

The SAF Chair, Laurie Sleight, said the DAC meeting was cancelled in January, 
therefore, no new information to report.  She will attend the next meeting in 
February at Monarch High School and will bring back any new information. 

Open Forum – a short discussion rallied from members wanting more information 
on safety and security at the Elementary level and if there are timelines and one 
parent member asked Laurie is she could ask about the bond money each school 
received and if it could be used for safety and security instead of a new roof or 
new computers.  She will ask as much as she can at the  next meeting.  

Meeting was adjourned at 2:49 


